
De : Mia Špačeková <mia.spacek@gmail.com> 
Envoyé : mardi 4 janvier 2022 12:30
À : p.dmochowski@noos.fr
Objet : The Dmochowski Gallery and Beksiński's legacy

Dear Mr. Dmochowski,

I am a graduating student at a Gymnasium in Slovakia (Slovak Republic), and for my Visual Arts class, I
have chosen to investigate Mr. Beksiński's art for an assignment.

I am writing to You with the hopes of conveying my deepest and greatest of gratitude for Your 
gallery, and the incredible work that You have done in the past, in order to make Mr. Beksiński's 
art more available to the public. 

While looking for resources for the assignment, I came across Your site, the Dmochowski Gallery. 

I was overwhelmed by how much passion, care and love you put into the creation of the site, and 
I'd like to thank You from the bottom of my heart for making the pictures in your collection public, 
as well as publishing the interviews, films and correspondences. While it feels almost criminal to 
be able to view these without having to pay a fee, it is a great honor and great feat of kindness 
that You made it available without the payment. 

Maybe if You would like, there are sites that allow for one-time donations, which You could 
implement in case anyone would want to donate to the cause. 

Mr. Beksiński's art has been my inspiration for years now - ever since I laid eyes on one of his 
paintings, his style and form of expression touched me deeply. Many of my own artworks have been 
greatly influenced by him, and I am hopeful that I will be able to create more artworks inspired by 
him in the future. 

Being able to get to know the artist's life and philosophy thanks to the documents that You made 
available is an incredible experience, and it is something that I am sure myself and other fans of 
Mr. Beksiński's art will forever be grateful for. 

Thank you again.

Sincerely,

Mia Špačeková 


